School Community Council Minutes
April 18, 2024

1. Approval of March Minutes- Laura Approved Tony 2nd

2. Proposed Changes to SIP goals- Adjusted from 7% to 5% of test scores and
efficiency. 7% was a bit too high but believe that 5 is still a lofty goal.

3. Proposed Allocation of Trust Land funds- Made the change from .5 for the 3rd grade
and added .5 for 4th grade. Money is still going to teachers but might not be
specifically 3rd and 4th grade. Trustland funds are going to FTE’s and reduced
class sizes.

4. Vote on Proposed changes- Tony Motioned, Laura 2nd.

5. Provost Updates- There will be a big Kindergarten this year and we will need
another 1st grade teacher. There will be 3 classes in each grade except 5th and 6th
there will be 2 and a 5/6th combined class. Mrs. Wade will be the combined
teacher. In this combined class the kids will get their tier 1 instruction during the
other grades specialties. There will be an invitation to her kids this year who want
to loop with her. Principal will be reaching out to families to see if they feel like the
combined class would be a good fit. The kids would need to be good at
independent learning. It will be blended flexible learning.

6. Board Updates- There will be 4 community meetings in May for the public to put in
input for the new school and construction projects and how to meet these needs.
Starting the process for boundary study some schools have higher numbers
compared to others. Looking at the Dual Language programs and CAS program

7. Other- May 15th Provost Volunteer thankyou lunch.

Attendance:
Trisha Biggs
Rebecca Larson
Wendy Jaskowick
Bonnie Hill

Laura Clark
Jennifer Partridge
Tony Tan

Seth Call



